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Thefts being investigated
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff's Office is investigating a number of
recent theft reports.  

Wednesday a two-wheel trailer used to haul a lawn mower was stolen from an
area farmstead.

A riding lawn mower was also reported stolen this week.

Sgt. Jonathan Kirkendall reported the Sheriff's Department recovered a stolen
pickup in Rulo on Monday. The pickup was reported stolen from St. Joseph.

Anyone with information, or  if you might have noticed something suspicious is
asked to contact the Richardson County Sheriff's Office at 402-245-2479.  
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